
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Children​ ​in​ ​Need 

 

 

Dear​ ​Parent/Guardian, 

 

Children in Need is taking place on Friday 17th November. At St Bernard’s, we would like to raise as                   

much money as possible by having a non-uniform day on this date. We would like the children to                  

wear bright clothes and accessories with anything Pudsey themed. We will be collecting donations              

on​ ​the​ ​day. 

 

We are also collecting old pound coins for the appeal. Get looking in unused pockets and down the                  

side​ ​of​ ​the​ ​sofa! 

 

Thank​ ​you​ ​for​ ​your​ ​support 

Yours​ ​Sincerely 

  

Miss​ ​Paton 

RE​ ​Co-ordinator 

​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​  

 

 

 

 

 


